
 
 

 
The Pawnee High School Yearbook Club is doing a “Letters from Santa” 
Fundraiser. Your child will be sent a personal letter from Santa on special 
stationary with unique envelope stamping. NO guarantee of presents will be 
listed in the letter. The cost is $5.00 per letter. 
 
Please return the bottom portion of this flyer along with payment to: 
 

PHS Yearbook Club 
810 N. 4th Street 

Pawnee, IL  62558 
 
Orders need to be received by December 7. Letters will be mailed, or in 
some cases discretely delivered, around December 12.  Make checks 
payable to “PHS Yearbook”.  If you need further information or have 
questions, email Jennifer Harris at “jharris@pawneeschools.org” or call 
217-625-2471 x274. 
 
This is a great way to support the Pawnee High School Yearbook and create 
a wonderful memory for your child.  Also, keep in mind any friends, family 
members, or co-workers who might enjoy getting a special treat from Santa!   
 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Child’s Name and Age_______________________________________ 
 
Child’s Mailing Address______________________________________ 
 
Name and Type of Pet_______________________________________ 
 
Sibling Names and Ages______________________________________ 
 
Grade/Teacher’s Name_______________________________________ 
 
Any Personal Info. (favorites, likes, etc.) __________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Contact Name_________________________________________  
 
Parent/Contact Phone and/or Email______________________________ 
 
Would you like us to email you a form next year?  ____ Yes      ____ No 


